
Europeanist Network: Report of Activities in 2016

The Europeanist network convened its official panel meeting at the last EASA16 

conference held in Milano in July 2016.  

The ordinary business meeting of the Europeanist network took place on Thursday 

the 21st. In this meeting participants discussed about the activities and projects 

planned for the immediate future. In the course of the meeting confirmation came 

that the volume on European Anthropologies will be out in print by mid 2017. It will be

published by Berghahn in the framework of the Europeanist network’s book series. 

Two other volumes in the series are in the final stages of review, and hopefully will 

also be published in the course of 2017. 

The issue of the re-establishment of a History of Anthropology Network within 

EASA was discussed. In weighing up whether this could be done via the setting up 

of a sub-section within the Europeanist network, or as an independent network of its

own, there was agreement that an application be submitted to the EASA’s executive 

committee for the establishment of a new independent network with the said proper 

name.  Moreover, a decision was made, by taking a formal vote from the people 

present at the meeting, to appoint Lorena Anton, Marie Curie-CIG Fellow at the 

University of Bucharest, as the new chair of the Europeanist network.  


